Dear Brooklyn College Student: 

Brooklyn College Philosophy Majors and Minors! Please, consider submitting your candidacy for the Phi Sigma Tau Honor Society. Our department is proud to be the home of a chapter of Phi Sigma Tau, the International Honor Society in Philosophy. The purpose of Phi Sigma Tau is to encourage interest and activity among students and to promote ties between philosophy departments in accredited institutions. 

In order to be eligible for nomination to the Brooklyn College Chapter of Phi Sigma Tau, a student must meet all of the following criteria:

1) have completed at least three semesters at Brooklyn College;
2) have a cumulative GPA of at least 3.30;
3) have taken at least two elective courses in philosophy at 3000 or higher (not Phil 2101, 2501, or 2200); and
4) currently have at least a B in each of his/her elective philosophy courses.

If you satisfy all of the above criteria and wish to submit your candidacy for Phi Sigma Tau, then please fill out the fields below and send this Word document as an attachment to Jay Jankelewicz (jjankelewicz@brooklyn.cuny.edu). Please rename the file using the following naming convention: [FirstName][LastName]_PhiSigmaTau.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For example: If Rene Descartes was submitting a nomination, the file name would be ReneDescartes_PhiSigmaTau.

The deadline for accepting submissions for candidacy is April 7th, 2020.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Phi Sigma Tau Candidate Information Form

Name: ____________________________

Empl ID#: ________________________

List of semesters completed at Brooklyn College:

______________________________________________________

Current cumulative GPA: _____________________

List below at least two elective philosophy courses (please indicate course number, semester, and final grade for each course):

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________


If you have any questions regarding Phi Sigma Tau, feel free to contact either Jay Jankelewicz (jjankelewicz@brooklyn.cuny.edu) or Prof. Anna Gotlib (agotlib@brooklyn.cuny.edu).

